
 

 

The Knights of Columbus will be collecting items for the Bi-Annual Food Drive to benefit Catholic 

Charities, St Patrick Parish Food Bank and Showers of Blessings.  

This food drive will last4 weeks and will begin on March 9, 2025 and end on March 30, 2024. The main 

donation station will be located by the front door of the Parish Hall, look for the Knights of Columbus 

pop up tent as well as the church patio. Knights will be there to accept your donations of non- 

perishable food items (no glass containers) along with cash/ checks. Checks must be made payable to 

Catholic Charities. For your convenience scan the QR code on the flyer to make a monetary donation 

online. The Knights will be available to help with any heavy items or answer any questions.  

Below is a list of most requested items. As always, any donation is appreciated. Your community 

appreciates your participation and generosity! 

Vivat Jesus! 

●​ Disposable diapers sizes 4 and 5 

●​ Baby wipes 

●​ Non-perishable canned foods 

●​ Packaged rice and beans    

●​ Trail Mix 

●​ Yogurt cups (unrefrigerated) 

●​ Fruit cups 

●​ Juice boxes 

●​ Mini- raisin boxes 

●​ Bottled water 

 


